
Dancer of the Month is….Hurley 

Martin!!!!  Hurley is a very 

driven and spunky little dancer!!  

She gives %125 in her classes 

every time she arrives to dance!!  

She listens well to corrections, 

applies them, and is improving 

weekly because of this!!  Nice 

work, keep it up!!! 
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Hope everyone had  a wonderful break, Happy New Year, 

can’t believe it is 2020 and DMDA’s 20th  Anniversary 

Recital!!!!!  Next month I will have some order forms to order 

some Anniversary shirts and hats!!! 

Costumes and Dances 

The posters are up in the waiting room for the remaining costume 

balances for each class.  Just look at the day and time for your 

class; (I also have all of the balances posted to your online 

accounts, COSTUME BALANCES DO NOT COME OUT IF YOU 

ARE ON AUTOPAY, AUTOPAY IS FOR TUITION ONLY.). You 

have until January 23rd to get the balances in for your classes.  

Please remember after that point a $5 late fee per week will be 

applied.  The costumes are paid for in full when I order them over 

the break. Costumes will be passed out as they arrive.  Some in 

stock ones have already been shipped. 

Recital dances will be started within the next month or so.  The 

windows will be covered once they have begun and the screens 

turned off.  The screens will be on and windows uncovered the 

last week of each month.  Recital season here we go!!! 

 

RISING STARS TO KEEP       

AN EYE ON: 

Kathrin Kaiser 

Lauren Hargens 

Madison Hauge-Wells 

 

PICTURE SCHEDULE  

I will have the picture 

schedule done for May’s 

Picture Weekend by the end 

of the month.  You just need 

to find your dancer’s class 

on the schedule and be 

there 10 minutes early.  It 

will be online soon but it is 

posted in the lobby.    

Credit/Debit Fee Change 

Starting this month the fee 

to use a card will go from 3 

to 4% due to an increase in 

fees for the software I use.  

If you do not want to pay the 

fee to use your card, you 

can always still bring in cash 

or check for tuition.  Thanks 

for your understanding with 

this matter.   

  

 

4111 W. Innovative Dr.  
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